



Where every child is known, valued and cared for.



Welcome back to a new and interesting Term,

Our Parent/Carer/Teacher meetings and Semester One Reporting were a great way to finish a busy semester. Please contact the school if you have any questions.

The P&C End of Term Social was a great success and was well supported by all year groups. The Captains, Prefects and P&C did an outstanding job hosting the night.

We start this Term working to prevent the spread of COVID from Sydney. Please observe the protocols outlined in our FB posts. These will be updated regularly.

Please do not enter the school grounds with your children and collect and leave with them as soon possible in the afternoon.

Our focus on attendance continues this Term! Please ensure that your child attends **EVERY DAY** and if they are away please call us with an explanation or send in a note. They will be in the running for a Blue Buzzie.

Have a great week!



SCHOOL NEWS



Reminders -

Lost property is now located in Aqua classroom in C Block before and after school only.

Ensure all your children's property is clearly labelled

Please advise the school office if your contact detail change.

School contribution fee is \$50 each family.